
Cardinal Irada von Temeschwar,

upon receiving word of your request to uncover more anchors to 
the Eater of Hope we dispatched groups across the Empire.

A group of archivists, of the chapter of the Seventh Step, travelled 
north, to the north east of Suvretz, in Volodmartz. Communication 
with them was lost for a few weeks until Eve of the Seventh Step 
informed us, via winged messenger, of Eli's intent to travel to Anvil 
to sell 'something that they had found'.

Another team was sent to Semmerholm, to investigate a potential 
lead on an anchor believed to date back to the time of the conquest.
We have, again, received no word from that team, which was led by
the questing knight Gawaine the Wise.

Finally, a force of Urizen, headed by Jalius Watchspire, recovered 
what we believe to be one of the anchors and is journeying to Anvil 
to meet with you and, hopefully, the rest of the Nine. They are due 
to arrive in Anvil at around ten thirty on the first night of the 
summit. They will journey first to the hub to meet with you.

Yours,
Saul of the Silent Watchers
Keeper of the Bell
Casca's Doom
Casfall
Casinea


